
A Special Message from  

AWCP President Sarah Geivett 
July, 2024 

 

Dear AWCP Members, 

I hope you are enjoying the summer and reflecting on a 

fantastic first half of 2024 with AWCP. As we move into 

Quarter 3, I am excited to share some updates and highlight 

one of our most anticipated events of the year. 
  
First, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who 

attended AWCP's 25th Annual Golf Tournament. We had a 

great turnout with our theme of "Iron Chef, Challenge at the 

Tee." Your participation and enthusiasm made the event truly 

special. A special thank you to all of our sponsors for the Golf 

Tournament, with shoutouts to some of our tee sponsor 

winners: 

  

Best Decorated Tee: Young, Durrett & Cohen, APC 

Best Professional Chef: Laughlin, Falbo, Levy & Moresi, LLP 

Best Amateur Chef: Lenahan, Slater, Pearse & Majernik, LLP 

Best Adult Beverage: Kaeser Hull, LLP 

Best Giveaways: Mullen & Filippi 
  
Get ready for our highly anticipated Summer Fun on the River at Crawdads, taking place on 

Thursday, July 11. This event is always a highlight of the summer and sells out quickly. We still have 

some tickets left and a few sponsorship opportunities available, but they won't last long. If you're 

interested in attending or sponsoring, please reach out to Connie Conley as soon as possible to 

secure your spot. 
  
This is a fantastic opportunity to network, relax, and enjoy a wonderful evening on the 

Sacramento River with fellow AWCP members and industry guests. Don't miss out on the chance 

to be part of this memorable event. 
  
Additionally, keep your eyes peeled for an announcement which will come out next month about 

a special event. Trust me, this is one event you won't want to miss out on! 
  
As always, I encourage you to stay engaged, participate actively, and make the most of 

everything AWCP has to offer. Your involvement is what makes our association vibrant and strong. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and dedication to AWCP. Here's to a successful and 

enjoyable Quarter 3!  
 

Respectfully, 

Sarah Geivett 

AWCP President 
  


